From: Mary [mailto:marygates@hotmail.com]
Sent: January 07, 2016 8:11 AM

To: Zeinabova, Blanka

Subject: RE: Public Safety Committee

Good morning, Blanka,

CPO District 4 CPAC has not met since November 24, 2015 as there was no meeting in
December. Our next meeting is January 26, 2016. The volunteers continue their foot patrols,
cell watch and speed watch programs, dependent on suitable weather conditions. During the
busy Christmas season volunteers spent time in the Metrotown Mall area distributing ICBC
reminders on windshields of vehicles to remind drivers to secure any articles in the trunk to
help keep their vehicle from being a theft from auto statistic.

Hope this summary will help you create a submission for the next Public Safety Committee. |
will be out on patrol with Burnaby Citizens Crime Watch this morning. | can be reached at 604-

889-3750. Have a good day.

Mary Gates CPAC Chairperson CPO District 4



